
	

BEGINNING TOGETHER 
AKA “MODULE V” 

We are pleased to announce the date for the 2019 
BEGINNING TOGETHER: CARING FOR YOUNG 
CHILDREN WITH DISABILITIES AND SPECIAL 
NEEDS IN INCLUSIVE SETTINGS INSTITUTE, a 
Training of Trainers (ToT) that was created in 
collaboration with the California Department of 
Education, Early Education and Support Division 
and WestEd, Center for Child and Family Studies 
as a follow up to WestEd's Program for 
Infant/Toddler Care (PITC).  

BEGINNING TOGETHER TOT INSTITUTE (also known 
as “PITC Module V”) focuses on the information 
and skills needed to include infants and toddlers 
who have disabilities or special needs in child care 
and other settings. To attend BEGINNING 
TOGETHER, PITC graduates must have completed 
the certification process for Modules I - IV by 
November 1, 2019. 

Additional BEGINNING TOGETHER TOT INSTITUTES 
are not anticipated in the near future. WestEd 
BEGINNING TOGETHER no longer awards funding to 
California residents. 

Training	conducted by	BEGINNING 
TOGETHER, a Working Together Project of the San Marcos Office of 
WestEd Center for Child & Family Studies with funding from the California 
Department of Education, Early Education and Support Division. 
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Beginning Together 
WestEd Center for Child and Family Studies 

751 Rancheros Drive, Suite 2 
San Marcos, CA 92609 

 beginningtogether@wested.org 
P: (760) 304-5271 F: (760) 304-5252 

www.cainclusion.org 

December 8 - 12, 2019 
Holiday Inn Bayside 

San Diego, CA  

https://btinstitute-december2019mod5.eventbrite.com/ 
Apply Now 


